
 

 

The College of Engineering is accepting applications for non-tenure track faculty positions for 

academic year 2016-17 at the rank of instructor or assistant professor effective August 15, 2016. 

All positions require teaching undergraduate courses related to Chemical, Civil, Electrical, or 

Mechanical Engineering.   The minimum requirement for these positions is a Master’s degree in 

engineering and the successful applicant will be appointed as an instructor in the appropriate 

department.  If the successful applicant has a Doctoral degree in engineering, the appointment will 

be as an assistant professor in the appropriate department. 

 

Located in Mobile and near the Alabama Gulf coast with its beautiful white-sand beaches, the 

University of South Alabama is a public, doctoral-level institution enrolling more than 16,000 

students. The College of Engineering is housed in Shelby Hall, a new 155,000 sq. ft., state-of-the-

art Engineering and Computing Sciences building that opened in 2012.  The college has over 1900 

students and offers BS and MS degrees in chemical, civil, electrical and mechanical engineering.  

In addition, the College of Engineering offers a Doctor of Science (D.Sc.) program in Systems 

Engineering.  Mobile is the center of a growing, two-county, metropolitan area (~600,000 

residents) with a diverse economy and outstanding opportunities for interaction with high 

technology industrial partners. 

 

All non-tenure-track positions are renewed on an annual basis, subject to teaching and service 

performance and student enrollment needs.  

 

To apply, applicants should submit a complete resume, a one-page letter of interest describing 

areas of expertise, highest academic degree, teaching experience, industry experience and any 

other relevant information; a statement of teaching interests, and a list of three references 

(including their postal address, telephone number and email addresses) through Academic Jobs 

Online (https://academicjobsonline.org/ajo/jobs/7338).  Review of applications will begin 

immediately and continue until filled.  For additional information, contact Dr. Thomas Thomas, 

tthomas@southalabama.edu.   

 

The University of South Alabama is an EO/AA Employer – 

minorities/females/veterans/disabilities/sexual orientation/gender identity. 
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